
Greeting VOCAL Members,

To finalize your member exit, we are asking for you to write and submit “One Great Story” about your
term of service.

The “Great Story” does not have to be anything elaborate – but can be if you want it to be. It can be an
“Aha Moment” that a student that you were working with had or an “Aha Moment” of your own. If there
is a service you performed this past year or had undertaken something such as a class, event, newsletter,
or other initiative - that you are proud to write about. If there were challenges you faced, write about that.
We recommend responses be at least 400 words.

Please return your One Great Story to elemieux@lvillinois.org AND lvi@lvillinois.org via email.

Thanks in advance for your thoughtful reflection as we close your term of service. And thank you again
for all you have contributed to VOCAL and your host site.

Best regards and looking forward to reading these great stories,
Lizzy


